Maricela Hernandez

Subject: FW: Item 6 Correspondence - Jan 11 Agenda

From: Ron Ahlers <rahlers@cityofcalabasas.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 10:03 AM

To: Norma Citron <ncitron@pacbell.net>

Cc: Kindon Meik <kmeik@cityofcalabasas.com>

Subject: RE: Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness Manager

Good morning Ms. Citron

The City is currently using a consultant, Mr. Dyer, to perform the duties of the Public Safety Manager.

The position has historically been listed in the hourly wage schedule. Prior to Mr. Dyer, the person performing these
duties was an hourly employee of the City. The City will maintain this position in case we want to hire an hourly
employee to perform this function.

The consultant's current hourly rate is $100 per hour.

This hourly wage schedule does not affect the agreement the City has with the consultant.

Have a great day,

Ron Ahlers

Chief Financial Officer

Finance Department

City of Calabasas | 100 Civic Center Way | Calabasas, CA 91302
(818) 224-1610 |fax: (818) 225-7324 | rahlers@cityofcalabasas.com www.cityofcalabasas.com

From: Norma Citron <ncitron@pacbell.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 9:45 AM

To: Ron Ahlers <rahlers@cityofcalabasas.com>

Cc: Kindon Meik <kmeik@cityofcalabasas.com>

Subject: Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness Manager

Good morning Mr. Ahlers,

| have a question on item 6 regarding the hourly wage range schedule specifically for the Public Safety Manager.
Currently, that position is held by a consultant, Michael Dyer, | believe.

My question is twofold.

One, is this position now only going to be a part time, hourly employee?



Two, what is the current dollar amount being paid to the consultant and does this new schedule affect that agreement?
Thank you,
Norma Citron

Calabasas Resident

Sent from my iPad



